Announcements/Chroniques

What Right Does Ethics Have?
Public Philosophy in a Pluralistic World

On March 15 and 16, 1990, the Department of Philosophy at the Free University
of Amsterdam will organize a conference entitled: *“What right does ethics have?
Public philosophy in a pluralistic world”’.

The subject concerns the place, function, nature and possibilities of ethics in
social life. This question is raised against the background of a pluralistic world.
The conference theme will therefore border on the areas of “*Social Ethics’” and
“‘Public Philosophy’’.

For further information and registration please contact the Department of
Philosophy of the Free University of Amsterdam. Faculteit der Wijsbegeerte,
Vrije Universiteit, Postbus 7161, 1007 MC Amsterdam, tel: 020-5482606.

Book Review Editor Appointed

The journal Teaching Philosophy announces the appointment of James Camp-
bell as Book Review Editor, as of September 1, 1989. Books for review, and
notes from interested reviewers, should be sent to Prof. James Campbell,
Department of Philosophy, 110 Scott Hall, University of Toledo, Toledo, OH
43606, USA.
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